
What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, the Neonatal 

Intensive Care Unit (NICU) is moving to a new space on Level 2 of the new building. 

Access to the new location’s reception is via Entrance A, Lift P, Level 2  

When is this happening?  

The NICU will remain operational during the move from (DATE TBC), until the department is fully relocated 

into their new area. P1 is the closest car park to the new location.    

Note: The former NICU department will close once the new area is fully operational. 

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information about the move, please contact NICU Registered Nurse Nadia Hungley at 

nadia.hungley@health.nsw.gov.au or via phone on 0415 426 412. 

THE NEONATAL INTENSIVE CARE UNIT IS MOVING! 

Move date:  DATE TBC 

New location:  Level 2 
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